
BOARD of SUPERVISORS 

July 23, 2015 

Rosemarie MacGuinness 
Attorney, Sirkinlaw APC 
On behalf of owner/occupants of 158 Linda Street 
388 Market Street, #1300 
San Francisco, CA 94111 

City Hall 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco 94102-4689 
Tel. No. 554-5184 
Fax No. 554-5163 
TDD/TTY No. 544-5227 

Subject: Tentative Map Application Incompleteness Appeal - 158-162 Linda Street 

Dear Ms. MacGuinness: 

The Office of the Clerk of the Board is in receipt of your letter dated July 21, 2015, (copy 
attached), withdrawing the Tentative Map Application Incompleteness Appeal for 158-
162 Linda Street. 

Although appeals may be withdrawn at any time up until and including during the 
scheduled hearing before the Board of Supervisors, please be advised that your 
withdrawal was received after the noticing of the hearing and scheduling of the matter. 
Therefore, this Tentative Map Application Incompleteness Appeal will be agendized for 
the Board meeting of July 28, 2015, for Board consideration. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact John Carroll, Legislative Clerk, at 
(415) 554-4445. 

Very truly yours, 

Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board 

c: 
Jon Givner, Deputy City Attorney 
Kate Stacy, Deputy City Attorney 
Marlena Byrne, Deputy City Attorney 
Mohammed Nuru, Director, Public Works 
Jerry Sanguinetti, Public Works 
Fuad Sweiss, City Engineer, Public Works 

Bruce Storrs, Public Works 
Scott Sanchez, Zoning Administrator, Planning Department 
Sarah Jones, Planning Department 
AnMarie Rodgers, Planning Department 
Aaron Starr, Planning Department 



SIRKINLAW APC 

388 Market Street • Suite 1300 • San Francisco • California • 94111 • 4 l 5.738.8545(v) • 707.922.8641 (f) 
dasirkin@earthlink.net • www.andysirkin.com 

Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
c/o John Carroll 
The Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
City Hall, Room 244 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

RE: Appeal Hearing for Special Order: July 28, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. 
158-162 Linda Street; Block 3597, Lot 49; 6-Unit ECP Conversion 

Distinguished Board Members: 

July 21, 2015 

We refer to the Notice of Appeal dated June 15, 2015 filed on behalf of the owners of the above-property. A 
hearing on this matter is scheduled for Tuesday, July 28 at 3:00 P.M. 

Our office confirmed today that the Department of Public Works has reversed its position and is processing this 
conversion application. Based on this turn of events, the owners wish to withdraw the appeal. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Rosemarie MacGuinness 
Attorney 
SirkinLaw APC 

On behalf of the owner/occupants of 158 Linda Street: 
Clemens Buehling and Archna Sharma 
Ramon Marin Sanchez 
John Costello and Laura Evetts 
Lindsey Rollin 
Christine Floyd 
Russell Preston 


